Neil

From: Rob Riding

Sent: 03 August 2010 12:11

To: ‘Eric Cox'

Cc: richard stone

Subject: RE: Sunnybank,Shirrell Heath
Dear Mr Cox

Thank you for meeting me earlier today to inspect the various matters at the above site.

Based on our discussions and my observations | am satisfied that the mobile home is currently being used as
ancillary accommodation to the main dwelling and does not represent a breach of planning control. | was also
pleased to note the summerhouse has now been moved back within the curtilage of the dwelling and is no longer a
breach of planning control. Turning to the extension to the outbuilding | observed it is currently being used for
incidental purposes as a gym/exercise area and on this basis the Council does not intend to take any further action.

In light of the above, the enforcement investigation has now been closed. Thank you for your co-operation in this
matter.

Yours sincerely

Rob Riding Bsc (Hons) MA
Senior Planning Officer (Enforcement)
Winchester City Council

From: Eric Cox

Sent: 03 August 2010 10:47

To: Rob Riding

Cc: richard stone

Subject: Sunnybank,Shirrell Heath

Dear Rob

Further to our meeting on site earlier today as agreed I will
expect an email from you shortly regarding the above.

As promised I have drawn Richard's attention to Midhurst Lands Farm, Denmead and that you wish
to remind him that the permission for residential mobile home expired in 2009.

I am copying this e mail to Richard and requested him to contact you direct.

regards

Eric

Eric Cox,
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